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Ottawa, June 25th. 1915.

sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 22nd. inst. regarding

dredging in the Pine Greek Indian Reserve, I beg to say that

our plan of the Indian Mission there has been malaid but I

shall endeavour to procure another copy. Their lot contains

three acres.

A blue print of the reserve is enclosed.

four obedient servant,

Dr McLiam

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

The Asst. Engineer,

Dept. Public Works,

ten 702 Notre Dame lnvest. Bldg.

Winnipes, Man.
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